
TO:                Members of the Bar 
 
FROM:          Teri Corsones, Esq., State Court Administrator 
 
RE:                 Election of Attorney Members of the Judicial Nominating Board 
                       Pursuant to Supreme Court Administrative Order No. 1 
 
DATE:            December 12, 2022 

 
This email provides information regarding the election of attorney members of the Judicial Nominating 
Board. The terms of office are two years commencing on February 1, 2023. The duties and 
responsibilities of the Board are set out at 4 V.S.A. §§ 601, 602.  
 
The following link contains information compiled by the Vermont Bar Association for each candidate:   
 
https://www.vtbar.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Judicial-Nominating-Board-Statement-of-
Interest1.pdf 
 
The following link is your ballot which must be completed no later than January 13, 2023. Each eligible 
attorney may vote only once. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/63X3X5Z 
 
Thank you for participating in this important process. 
 

https://www.vtbar.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Judicial-Nominating-Board-Statement-of-Interest1.pdf
https://www.vtbar.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Judicial-Nominating-Board-Statement-of-Interest1.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/63X3X5Z

